Notice of Public Hearing

Maintenance of Private Roads

It is moved by Commissioner Zastrow, and Commissioner Loudner seconded that the County take public
testimony on whether the County should contract with owners of private roads within the County for
the purpose of the County to provide maintenance on such private roads. Hearing will be held March 7,
2023, at 2:00pm. Motion carried by all voting Aye. The hearing is to determine if such maintenance;

1. Isin the best interest of the resident of the County;
2. How maintenance is defined - graveling, road grading, weed control and
other;
3. The method of entering into such contracts with private owners;
a. What written form - what is included;
b. What is the per hour cost of such maintenance;
¢. How to limit such maintenance to six hours (what time period - January
through December);
d. What record keeping and by who will be made;
e. How payments will be billed and made;

f. How to determine more than one person on the road.

Dated this 7th day of February 7, 2023.

Debra Morrison

Buffalo County Auditor

605-293-3217
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